
From:
To: Marilyn Mills; Committee of Adjustment (SM)
Subject: Committee of Adjustment application B 2023-010 & A 2023-037
Date: Tuesday, March 21, 2023 8:33:10 AM

Good Morning Ms Mills,

Thank you for the opportunity to respond to the above mentioned application. 

I am a resident of Huntington Place who's property backs onto 709 Glasgow St.  I signed the
neighbourhood letter opposing this development for the reasons stated in the letter.

The proposed dwelling would be situated on the highest elevation of the property in a densly wooded
area. It would ruin not just the environment but the sight lines from the Huntington Place properties.
Could the home owners consider the low front open area of their property, adjacent to Glasgow Street,
where trees would not be removed and home owner’s viewson Glasgow not obstructed.

Thank you
Respectfully submitted,




